
 

 

 

                                   
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                              

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 BISCOVEY ACADEMY  

       NEWSLETTER 

     6th november 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
Leekseed Carol Concert  - Tuesday 5th December at 7pm 

 
Christmas Fayre – Thursday 7th December at 6pm  

(details to follow) 
 

Year 6 Carol Concert - St. Blaise Church –  
Monday 11th December at 1.30pm 

Year 4 Christmas play–Tuesday 12th December at 9.30am 
and 1.30pm 

Year 3 Christmas play –Thursday 14th December at 9.30am  
and 1.30pm 

 

Year 5 Christmas play –Friday 15th December at 9.30am  
and 1.30pm 

Last day of term – Wednesday 20th December 2017   
Spring term – Thursday 4th January to 29th March 2018  

(Half term - 12th to 16th February) 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
Year 3 

Class 1 – Tyler Liddon 

Class 2— Molly Collings 

Overall   Marley Rosario 

  

Year 4 

Class 1A – Chloe Hamilton 

Class 5— Seth Macnab 

Class 6—  Tommy Trott 

Overall    Adriana Curtis 

 

Year 5 

Class 7 – Ethan Jones 

Class 8 – Beth Brown 

Class 12 – Elissa Corkett 

Overall   Jem Ward  
 

Year 6  

Class 4 –Amiee-Louise Neave  

Class 9 – Lana Wilton 

Class 10 – Bailey Moone 

Overall  Hollie Lightfoot 

‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

VERSE SPEAKING 

 Currently we are aware that this event will take place on 22nd, 

23rd and 24th November  at St. Johns church in St. Austell and 

when we are given more specific timings for year groups, we 

will inform parents and  children immediately. 

Thank you,  Mrs Bird. 

 
 

 

SCHOOL CAR PARK – PLEASE AVOID PARKING IN 
DISABLED SPACES IF YOU ARE NOT DISPLAYING 

A BLUE BADGE, THANK YOU. 
 

PLEASE NOTE - SWIMMING SESSIONS 
A REVISED ROTA WILL RUN FROM 3RD NOVEMBER! 

 Years 3, 5 and 6 

 will swim on Friday mornings until 1st December.  

 

Year 4 will resume their swimming sessions after Christmas. 

The amount continues to be £1.50 per session (voluntary 

contribution towards transport costs).  

Thank you. 

 

 
 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF YEAR 3/4 PARENTS! 

Re: Annual child flu vaccination (nasal spray) 

Please ensure you have completed the immunisation 

consent form and returned it to school by the end of 

this week. Kernow Health will come into school on 

Tuesday 21st November to carry out this 

immunisation programme. Thank you 

LOST 
WHOLE PE KIT  
BELONGING TO  
KIAN WILLIAMS  

(ALL ITEMS ARE NAMED) 
 

FOUND 
A PAIR OF BLACK GIRLS 

SHOES, SIZE 3, BY 
GEORGE 

WANTED! 

Year 5 are in need of 

textured/plain material in 

the colours of brown, green, 

grey, stone and khaki for 

their Viking project. If you 

can help please pass 

material into the office or 

Class 8. Thank you. 

Dear Parents….  
Your child should bring home their school report 

tomorrow along with a request for a meeting with 

the teacher if you so wish, therefore... 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT DUE TO PARENTS MEETINGS NEXT 

WEEK (13TH - 17TH NOVEMBER)  

WE NEED TO CANCEL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS,  

EXCEPT FOR ‘PAID’ CLUBS (which will run as normal)!  

THANK YOU 

 



 

 

                                                                             

                                                                                        

                                                                                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


